Newmarket, NH – Sludge Thickening Project » Wright-Pierce - Environmental Engineering Firm
 
When you get a chance, can you please have the advertisement for bid posted to your town’s website as well? Below is a brief summary that may be used for the town’s posting: 
 
Town of Newmarket, NH - Sludge Thickening Upgrade
Bids for construction of the Sludge Thickening Upgrade will be received by the Town of Newmarket, NH at 8 Young Lane, Newmarket, NH 03857, until 10:00 AM local time on Tuesday, November 29, 2022, and will be publicly opened and read. 
 
The project work consists of, but is not limited to, the installation of a pre-purchased sludge thickening equipment package including all electrical and instrumentation appurtenances. The sludge thickening package includes a sludge feed pump, Huber S-Disc thickening unit, a thickened sludge transfer pump, and a polymer feed unit. The project also includes the addition of a sludge grinder, sludge feed piping modifications, and structural modifications will include, but are not limited to, the extension of a second-level floor slab, equipment pads, and pipe supports. 
 
The full Advertisement for Bids for the Sludge Thickener Upgrade is available at www.wright-pierce.com/projects
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